Agromino A/S applies for delisting of its shares from Nasdaq
Stockholm

In line with the press release of 15 July 2020, as well as the decision of Agromino’s extraordinary general meeting held on 18 September 2020,
the board of directors of Agromino A/S ("Agromino") has decided to apply for the termination of public trading in Agromino's shares, shortname
AGRO, ISIN code DK0060823516, and for delisting of the shares from the official list of Nasdaq Stockholm.

Agromino will today submit a delisting application to the Listing Committee of Nasdaq Stockholm requesting that the quotation of Agromino's
shares on the official list of Nasdaq Stockholm will be terminated.

Based on previous communication held with Nasdaqg Stockholm, upon review of Agromino’s application, Nasdaq Stockholm will determine the
last day of trading in Agromino’s shares. The last day of trading in the shares will be announced as soon as the Company has been informed
thereof by Nasdaq Stockholm.

The Board of Directors of Agromino A/S

Investor enquiries

Mr. Petr Toman, CEO of Agromino A/S, e-mail: mail@agromino.com

Tel: +38 044 586 4445
About Agromino

We are farmers and agribusiness managers, with operations in Ukraine, Russia and Estonia. Agromino A/S’ shares are traded on the main
market of Nasdaq Stockholm.

For subscription to Agromino A/S’ announcements, please contact us: mail@agromino.com

If you do not want to receive Agromino A/S’ press releases automatically in the future, please send an e-mail to the following
address: unsubscribe@agromino.com

This information is information that Agromino A/S is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was
submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 18:00 CET on 15.10.2020.



